
From: Sen. Shane Martin <shane@senatormartin.com>
To: Haley, NikkiNikkiHaley@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 12/13/2013 10:43:09 AM
Subject: SCDOT 2nd Amendment infringement policy 

Attachments: dot anti gun policy 131125.pdf

Gov. Haley,

I trust that you aware of this SCDOT Policy that infringes on the 2nd Amendment rights of our constituents.
Will you please have your appointee, the Secretary of Transportation, revise this policy so that our law abiding 
citizens and DOT employees can protect themselves to and from work.

Thanks,

Shane
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